December 2019



A-1 Medical Staffing

HEALTHCARE STAFFING PROFESSIONALS

Your Monthly News & Updates

Check out our Reminders, Caregivers of the Month, Highlights in December, Birthdays, Service Anniversaries, Caregiver Attendance Contest, and much more!

Visit Our Website



Friendly Reminders

- Time sheets area due Mondays by **10 am.** Please ensure they are sent in clear, black & white PDF's if taking a picture, and they are filled out in their entirety. One time sheet per customer.
- If you do not have an ID badge, contact your Recruiter as soon as possible.
- Please make sure your credentials are up to date. Call the office with any questions.
- Offices will be **closed** on Christmas Day, but we will be **open** on Christmas Eve until 1pm and the rest of the week.

Caregivers of the Month



Clive

Beth B has worked with us since 2013, specializing as a Home Care Aide. She goes above and beyond in caring for patients and is consistently requested. Nurses and Therapists speak highly of her and agree that they know their patients are in good hands when Beth is assigned. She is thorough in her approach and does an excellent job building rapport, following the care plan and making sure patients are safe in their homes. Congratulations, Beth! We appreciate you and so do your patients.



QC

Home Care Aide, January B has been chosen as Caregiver of the Month. January started with us back in 2017 and has been an asset to our team ever since! She goes above and beyond each and every day to ensure her patients are happy and taken care of. She has received multiple compliments from nurses on her attention to detail and great communication skills. Thank you for all you do!

Highlights in December

- World AIDS Day (1st)
- Handwashing Awareness Week (1st-7th)
- <u>Influenza Vaccination Week</u> (1st-7th)



December Birthdays

Wishing everyone a special birthday:

- Baylea T.
- Beth B.
- Heidi L.
- Annie L.
- Kenoshia B.
- Ashley N.
- Bill C.
- Cassandra M.
- Vickie T.

Caregiver and Office Staff Service Anniversaries

We want to congratulate those who are celebrating their service anniversaries with A-1!

Congratulations to:

- Zeneta J. for 1 year
- Heidi L. for 1 year
- Dawn T. for 1 year

Thank you so much for all you do and being apart of our amazing A-1 Team!





Caregiver Attendance Contest

The winner of November's caregiver attendance contest is Cassandra Maser!!

Congratulations and look for your gift card in the mail!

December's Caregiver Contest will still be based on Attendance. Keep up on attendance and you will be entered to win the gift card in next months Newsletter drawing!

New A-1 Medical Staffing Branch

A-1 Medical Staffing is excited to announce that we have expanded to Colorado! We are now offering Per Diem, Contract, Contract to Hire and Direct Hire nursing services to the Colorado healthcare market. Suzann Metz has joined our team as a Branch Manager. Suzann has over 20 years of medical staffing



experience and specializes in partnering with healthcare facilities to assist them with their supplemental and permanent hiring needs. Please join us in welcoming Suzann to the team!

BONUS

Referral Bonus! Refer a Home Care Aide, Certified Nursing Assistant, Certified Medication Aide, Licensed Practical Nurse or Registered Nurse and earn \$100 total after they work their first 490 hours. Refer 3 employees and earn another \$200 bonus on top of that. Employees must still be an

employee of **A-1 Medical Staffing** and be on assignment at the time of payment.

